Dear Dr.Lederberg,

I was extremely happy after the receipt of your letter. I was also very proud of the fact that you may perhaps consider the possibility to come to Wistar and work with me. Wistar Institute ahs a large animal house and plenty of space. It would be perfect if you and Krs. Lederberg would continue your fruitful collaboration at the Wistar. I have contacted Horman Topping, Vice-President of the U. of Pennsylvania and one of the Managers of Wistar and suggested to him that he invites you to come to Philadelphia and then we could talk over many of the problems raised in your letter. I hope that he has written to you already and I shall be very happy if you agree to come for a purely exploratory visit. Onec more nainy thanks for your letter and for your kind words, perhaps we may work it out.

Hilan